Dear John,

I’'m writing in regards to the opposing comments [ have submitted on the council website and
emailed you as well re. Application 2018 0117 P.

| have very recently noticed that the leaseholders who jointly own two of the six flats in
Chandos Court (flats 1&4) have submitted comments, and would like to bring to your
attention a couple of points:

Firstly, we believe any work/additional build does not impact them because they do not
occupy the flats and as we understand have no intention of doing so. So with the increase in
'traffic' in the small building and the increase in fire safety hazards will not directly affect
their daily lives or harm their personal living environment.

According to their comments, it would appear that they are very supportive of the new build
addition because they are also receiving compensation - which has not been made
transparent- it will be greatly reducing a very attractive feature of their property. Otherwise
we question if they were not receiving great benefits why would they be so supportive? So
in this regard it is also unfair to weigh their supporting comments equally with those
leaseholders whose lives will be unswervingly affected.

Best,

Paolo







